
 

 

22 December 2022 

 

Re: Oversubscription of Parent Helpers – Board Game Mum & Dad 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for your interest in Board Game Mum & Dad. Due to over-subscription, I am sorry to inform 

you that you are on our waiting list. However, you will be on our Reserve List for being our Board Game 

Mum and Dad in the experience-sharing workshop held in April 2023. Further information will be given in 

due course.  

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  

 

 

God bless.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr. Matthew Luk 

Chairperson 
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